TO: GR. PRE-K - GR. 6 PARENTS
FROM: TRISHA LEBEDA, SCHOOL NURSE
RE: SCHOOL ORAL HEALTH PROGRAM

DATE: MAY 14, 2018

The spring oral health screening and fluoride varnish application will take pilace on Friday,
May 25, If you have any questions regarding your enroliment status, please contact me at
246-2283 or by email at tlebeda@strattonschool.org

Thank you.
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